Testimonials 2014
Thank you so much!!  CCC&Y has helped me grow professionally in so many ways and I am indebted to the organization.  I look forward to the training and beginning my journey as a yoga instructor for kids.
 Shannon Modjeski, Child & Family Therapist, ChildLight Yoga Scholarship Recipient

Thank you so much for the card and kind words from you and your team.  It truly was my pleasure to have an opportunity to speak at the community meeting and it is I who owe you a thank you for coordinating the meeting.  I appreciate your passion for child welfare and will work hard to be a worthy partner in such important work. 
 Charles Flanagan, Director, Arizona Department of Child Safety

Thank you so very much for making this presentation [from DCS] happen!  Oftentimes rural communities are very much still overlooked in our state, so to be able to have him here to speak with us directly was very empowering.  Thanks for all that you do to keep building Flagstaff & its networks for kids.
 Sonya Montoya, NACOG Head Start

Thanks to CCC&Y for promoting our Override at the Lights On event Saturday and for the great newsletter that went out today supporting us! You are the best!
Annette Avery, Community Member and Yes for FUSD Committee Volunteer

Thank you again for placing FTF materials out at the Page Resource fair! There are so many families who seemed to benefit from the information we were sharing that I am glad some of our info made it to those who we did not talk with. I heard from a couple of the other organizations that the event was a big success for them as well and they were glad to be part of it.
Cynthia Pardo, Parent Awareness and Community Outreach, First Things First

The conferences these past years have been helpful.  So also the workshops, …yoga, clinical supervision, etc. [The] Coalition has been very proactive and innovative and generous. 
Marcel A.Duclos, Clinical Director, Northland Family Help Center

 THAT IS AWESOME!!!!  We are very excited to have your partnership and support!  I will keep you posted as to when and how we will need and use the funds [CCC&Y donated] and notify you of all promotions.  
 Heather Coate, NARBHA
Thank you CCC&Y for publishing an article on e-cigarette products and youth – way to get the word out!!!
 Elizabeth Holmes, Coconino County Tobacco and Chronic Disease Prevention Program

Thank you so much for [posting] the notice of the Grandparent Ambassadors Summit. We had great success on Saturday. Thanks for your help.
 Victoria Gray, Arizona Grandparent Ambassadors, Central Arizona, Co- Chair
